
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

April 28, 2019   

  639 

  758S 

  499   

  599 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

 APRIL 27TH THROUGH MAY 4TH, 2019 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass  

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

   4-27 4:00 PM   Antonio Mastroianni – The Zuppa 

Family 

Robert W. Hart – The Dolen Family 

Grace Lussier – The Family 

Sylvia DeMarco (8th Anniversary) – 

The Family 

    4-28 9:00 AM Hank Buczkowski – The Purcell 

Nieces & Nephews 

Dick Brazell – Maggie 

Beverly J. Henderson – Larry & 

Kathy DeMarco 

Mary F. Nealon – The Family 

     4-29 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

     4-30 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

     5-1 7:30 AM Mass 

     5-2 7:30 AM Mass 

     5-3 7:30  AM Daniel G. Ward (10th Anniversary) 

– Brother, Michael J. Ward 

     5-4 4:00 PM Millie Benny (2nd Anniversary) – 

The Patsy Benny Family 

Tom Girard – Christopher & 

Juliana Kremzier 

     5-5 9:00 AM Betty Marotta – The Patsy Benny 

Family 

Michael McCullough (8th 

Anniversary) – Mother, Maggie 

Hank Buczkowski – Linda, Jerry & 

Jackie Bevil 

Ann Brazell – Maggie Brazell 

Daniel Dippo – Daughter, Debbie 

 
          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 4/29 Acts 4:23-31                                       Jn 3:1-8 

Tues. 4/30 Acts 4:32-37                                       Jn 3:7b-15 

Wed.  5/1 Acts 5:17-26                                       Jn 3:16-21 

Thur.  5/2 Acts 5:27-33                                       Jn 3:31-36 

Fri.     5/3 1 Cor 15:1-8                                       Jn 14:6-14 

Sat.    5/4 Acts 6:1-7                                           Jn 6:16-21 

Sun.   5/5      Acts 5:27-32, 40b-41  Rv 5:11-14   Jn 21:1-19 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – MAY 4TH AND 5TH,  2019 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR P. Walsh E. Yager 

CUP 1 C. Gregoire A. Stolle 

CUP 2 D. Mayer A. Seaver 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 L. Neals C. O’Connor 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 D. Lippiello A. Schnore 

CUP 3 J. Wilson K. Sroczynski 

CUP 4 T, Neals D. Schoch 

SERVER N. Smith E. Higgins 

SERVER  R. Higgins 

GREETER 
 

C. Gregoire T. Grasso & M. Zuppa 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 4/15-4/21/19 
OFFERTORY  $3,479.66 ENVELOPE USERS   98 

CHILDREN’S          5.00 ATTENDANCE 596 

EASTER   4,038.94   

UTILITY      115.00   

DEBT REDUCTION        20.00   

EVANGELIST      106.00   

MEMORIALS        25.00   

FUND RAISING      300.00   

DONATION       740.00   

TOTAL INCOME $8,829.60 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,444.54* 

*Some larger expenses include: $5260 P/R, fees & P/R 

taxes 

 

Last week’s Holy Thursday collection for the Poor of 

our Community amounted to $447.00 and Good 

Friday’s Holy Land collection amounted to $513.00.  

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Debt Reduction collection.   

 

 Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who have died 

recently, especially Tess Sollecito, and Louis Morrette, 

brother of Rose Peruzzi. We also pray for men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country.                             



SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER                                                                                                               APRIL 28,  2019 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

At our next coffee hour on May 5th 

after the 9 AM mass, we will be 

honoring Deacon John Crane.  

Deacon John will be retiring after 32 

years of serving God and our 

community.   Stop by and wish Deacon 

John a blessed retirement. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Many thanks to the following 

parishioners who helped deliver East 

er flowers to our homebound and 

nursing home parishioners:  Bev 

Barberis, Linda Carboni, Tyler & 

Emelia DeCerbo, Kathy DeMarco, Chris 

Magruder, the Massaro family, Mary Morrette, 

Jim & Mary Raymond, Lois Renko, Adele Seaver, 

Terry Smith, Cindy Steadwell & Dan Stec.  Your 

deliveries made for a brighter day for many!   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Tag & Treasure Sale ~ Right now we 

are looking for your JEWELRY (broken 

pieces, costume, gold, silver, watches, 

etc.) and BOOKS. Please refer to last week’s 

bulletin insert for drop-off dates for all other 

items beginning on May 7th.  Questions?  Please 

contact Tom Hyland or Deb Griffith-their contact 

information is listed on the pink sheets that are 

available in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please welcome: 
 

Amelia Rees, daughter of Matthew & 

Chelsea; and Aubrey Ryder, daughter of 

Taylor and Ashley.  They will be receiving the 

Sacrament of Baptism this weekend.   

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

 

 

Can you Help?  Our local food pantry 

(located in the basement of City View 

Church on Mohawk Avenue) is 

looking for some help on a couple of 

Tuesday evenings.  The time commitment would 

be from 5-7 pm.  For more information regarding 

what would be involved, please contact Tim Horn 

(cell #518-423-4132).   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

If you participated in the Operation 

Rice Bowl program during Lent, 

please send in your donation in an 

envelope marked “Rice Bowl” & 

place in offertory basket or mail direct to the 

office.  It is most helpful if you combine all your 

funds and turn in one check or cash.  We would 

like to remit these funds by the end of April.  

Thank you. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

concluded for this “school year” on 

Palm Sunday weekend.  We are 

most thankful for our volunteers 

who made this program possible this year: Kevin 

& Audra Burke, Michael & Kathy Burns, Kelly 

Burton, Jackie Durant, Janice John, Christina 

Klejsmyt, Claire & Juliann Vadney, Mia Wood & 

Ginger Zingelewicz.  We would not have this 

program without these volunteers.  We look 

forward to having this program again in 

September IF we have the volunteers to lead it.  If 

your child has participated and enjoyed the 

program, please consider helping in some way.  

Contact Deb Griffith at the office (518-346-2316) 

for more information on how you may become 

involved. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Included in your set of boxed 

envelopes is an envelope designated 

for “Mother’s Day”.  This envelope 

may be used for a donation in honor 

or memory of all mothers.  From 

Mother’s Day until the end of May, these 

envelopes will be banded together & placed on 

the altar in memory & honor of all mothers.  

There are additional envelopes available in Holy 

Family Hall & the back entrance. 

 
 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Wed. 5/1 Choir Rehearsal – 7PM - C 

Thurs. 5/2 Pastoral Council – 7PM – HFH 

First Eucharist Rehearsal – 7PM 

- C 


